Bus Tour Scholarships for historically underserved audiences—July 29-31, 2024.

The time has come to “head north” again for a No-till on the Plains Bus Tour to the Dakotas.
Some of the highlights will be visiting Rick Bieber, Jay Fuhrer and Menoken Farms, Jerry
Doan and the Blackleg Ranch, Dakota Lakes Research Farm, and more.

Applicants are asked to submit a one-page summary, typed, of how attending the bus tour
would benefit their operation or community.

Send scholarship requests to Aaron Sawyers director@notill.org by May 30, 2024.

If you have any questions, please contact Aaron at 785-210-4549. The scholarships are
provided in part by a grant with Cargill and No-till on the Plains.

(2022 Bus Tour group photo after supper at Bob’s Resort and Steakhouse, on a bluff
overlooking Lake Oahe, on the mighty Missouri River. —photo credit Nic Vos.)
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